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July 21, 2022 
 
Alatus LLC 
Attn: Chris Osmundson, Director of Development 
IDS Center 
80 South 8th Street, Suite 4155 
Minneapolis, MN 55402 
 
RE: City of Brooklyn Center, MN Planning Commission Application No. 2022-003 

Requests for Approval of a Preliminary and Final Plat, Zoning Code Amendment, Re-zoning 
and PUD Establishment, and Site and Building Plans (4) 
 
 

Mr. Osmundson, 
 
Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section 15.99, the City of Brooklyn Center is required to approve 
or deny a written request for certain land use actions within sixty (60) days from receipt of an 
application.  Community Development Department records indicate the City received the above-
referenced application and complete documentation on June 14, 2022, which means the City’s 
60-day time limit would expire on August 13, 2022.  
 
By allowances granted under Minnesota Statutes Section 15.99, Subd. 3(f), the City of Brooklyn 
Center is hereby providing official notice that the review period has been extended an additional 
sixty (60) days to allow the time necessary for review and consideration of the aforementioned 
application, and a public hearing to held, by City Council.  The new deadline for completing the 
review and final action on this application is now October 12, 2022.  
 
A public hearing has been noticed and scheduled to go before the City of Brooklyn Center City 
Council on Monday, August 8, 2022. Representation from the Applicants (Alatus LLC, Project for 
Pride in Living, and Resurrecting Faith World Ministries) is requested should there be questions.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (763) 569-3319 or by email 
at: gmcintosh@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ginny McIntosh 
City Planner and Zoning Administrator 
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